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Councillor Gary Baldwin, Chair           Mr. Mark Graham, Vice Chair           

Mayor Diane Therrien              Mr. Bob Hall   Mr. Les Kariunas             

 
August 20th 2020 
 
 
The Peterborough Police Services Board reaffirmed its support and appreciation for the 
work done by the auxiliary, civilian and uniform members of the Service at its Board 
meeting on August 18th.  
 
The Board appreciates the dedication, commitment and impartiality of all members who 
serve the City of Peterborough, Township of Cavan Monaghan and the Ward of 
Lakefield.  
 
The PPS strives to be the best Police Service, providing the highest standard of 
professionalism in partnership with the community. The significant contributions to 
promote public safety by Members of the Service are very much appreciated. 
 

Sincerely  

 

Gary Baldwin, Chair    
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